
 

 Henkel Corporation 
One Henkel Way 
Rocky Hill, CT 06002 
USA 

Phone: 860-571-5100 Teresa Love 
Product Manager 
Industrials North America 

www.henkel-northamerica.com 

July 7, 2022 
 
 
Subject: Discontinuation of LOCTITE® 3900 11OZ 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
We are writing to inform you that effective immediately, Henkel will no longer be able to supply the product(s) shown 
in the table below. While we understand the importance of these materials to your operation, certain factors have made 
it necessary to discontinue production and we regret any inconvenience this may cause. 
 

IDH Object description 
135277 LOCTITE® 3900 11OZ 

 
The reason for the discontinuation of these products is due to: 
 

• A key manufacturer in our supply chain has notified us that it will no longer perform these manufacturing 
operations 

 
We have limited supply to support last time purchases of these products. If you would like to place a last time order, 
please order as you normally would with your Henkel Customer Service Representative. 
 
We recommend you speak with our Technical Customer Service department to verify the suggested replacement is 
appropriate for your needs.  Henkel has a wide range of products, and we may have another product in our portfolio 
that is best suited for your application. 
 
Please contact your local account manager for additional support. 

Best regards, 

 

Teresa Love 
Product Manager 
Henkel Corporation 

Derek Wyatt 
Global Product Manager 
Henkel Corporation 
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